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On behalf of the Oregon Wildlife Foundation, I'm writing to express our support for 

HB 2977. Passage of this bill provides sustainable funding for work that needs to be 

done including implementation of Oregon's state wildlife action plan, support of the 

Oregon Conservation & Recreation Fund, support of the wolf depredation 

compensation and financial assistance grant program, anti-poaching efforts, wildlife 

rehabilitation, invasive species control, and wildlife passage projects. 

 

All of this is critical to the long-term conservation of Oregon's natural resources and 

we urge your passage of this critically important legislation. 


